
Bradwell News - 100th Edition 

Your village newsletter celebrates its 100th edition this month.  It seems a long time since the very first edition, in July 2002.  In that month in 2002 Steve Fossett became the first 
person to fly solo around the world non-stop in a balloon, the African Union was established in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia under South African President, Thabo Mbeki, during Bas-

tille Day celebrations in Paris, Jacques Chirac escaped an assassination attempt - and the Bradwell News was launched upon an unsuspecting public! 

The People Who Make It 

Work 

Bradwell News relies on the 
goodwill of a small number of 
dedicated people who freely 
give up their time to collect 
material together, work with 
advertisers, edit and compile 
the newsletter, collect and 
prepare the final paper and 
deliver to every house in the 
village.   

Our team of volunteers work 
tirelessly month after month 
to make sure that your copy 
drops through the letter box, 
with news of all the “goings 
on” in the village.   
During September a few of 
us and our partners got to-
gether for a barbecue to 
celebrate 100 editions of 
Bradda News and to plan the 
next 100.  We were sad that 
not all our team could attend, 
but as you can see, a goodly 
few were captured on this 
photo. 
The original editorial team 
comprised: 

• Liz and Ian Fullilove 

• Martin Cliffe 

• Joyce Emson 

• Janet Kobayashi 
None of these good people 

are still with the team as 
we reach the 100th edition, 
but without their hard work 
and dedication “back then” 
none of this would have 
been possible. 
 

The MAP 

On the reverse of this 
sheet you will see a map of 
our village. It was initially 
sketched by Ellie Dunn and 
artistically finished by Keith 
Brett and they both do-
nated their time to the pro-
ject.  In fact, the project is 
a Parish Council led initia-
tive to produce a village 
map showing local ser-
vices and amenities to help 
visitors find their way 
around. 

Very soon a final version of 
the map will be appearing 
on a board in the centre of 
the village, suitably marked 
with pubs, churches and 
bus routes.  It will also be 
bordered with sketches 
kindly donated to the pro-
ject by Alan Hearsum. 

We are indebted to all 
three people for donating 
their time and skills to the 
project. 

Our Delivery Team 

At the time of going to press our full 2010 Delivery Team is: 

• Derek Biggin 

• Liz Boyle 

• Molly and Keith Brett 

• Anne Hodges 

• Sandra Furness 

• Jeanne Mason 

• Jeanette Pembleton 

• David Quince 

• Graham Riley 

• Annis and John Shaw 

• John and Rosemary Shaw 

• Andrea Slater 

Best wishes to the residents of Bradwell from everyone on the 

Newsletter team as we head towards 200! 




